
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

Dear Parent/Carer, 

The Art Department is planning a visit to Liverpool for art and photography students in years 
10, 11 and 13 to view work first hand in two galleries. The observations and recordings made 
during this trip will offer an opportunity to enhance their GCSE and A Level exam component. 

The visit will take place on Wednesday 12th February 2025, the trip will cost £18 to cover 
the transport to the venues. The deadline for payment via Kevi LSG app will be Thursday 
6th of February. The galleries we are visiting are free to enter so the only other money 
students will require is for food and drink throughout the day. Students can, of course, bring 
their own refreshments and are advised to bring some for the coach journey on the way 
there. 

On the day of the trip, your son/daughter will need to be in school to register by 7.00 am. 
The coach will be departing at 7.30am in order to keep to the schedule for the day; heavy 
traffic at that time of day means that we will not be able to wait for any late comers. Students 
should wear comfortable clothing as we will be spending a lot of time travelling and then the 
majority of time in Liverpool on our feet. We request that students should also check the 
weather carefully the night before and, depending on the forecast, bring suitable items such 
as hats and scarves or an umbrella.  So that your son/daughter can record aspects of the 
trip that they feel will support their studies, we would like students to bring a small notepad 
or sketchbook and a camera (a camera on his/her phone is ideal). We will be leaving 
Liverpool at approximately 4.00pm so should arrive back to school between 6.30pm and 
7pm. We will advise the students when we are half an hour away from school and ask them 
to phone you to collect them. If your son/daughter has permission to walk home from school, 
please write a separate note for their teacher to collect on the day.  

If your son/daughter requires any medication they will need to bring it with them on the trip 
and make the first aider accompanying us aware of any needs at the start of the day. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 

 
 
 
 
Attendance on this trip is, of course, voluntary and any student choosing not to attend a trip 
will attend school as normal. I must also remind you that participation on this trip will remain 
open only to those students who continue to meet the expected standards of behaviour and 
attendance up to the day of the visit.   
 
Receipt of payment provides consent for your son/daughter to attend this trip. 

Yours sincerely, 
  
  
K. Tooley and M. Anderson 
Lead Professionals in Art 
  

 
Art and Photography trip to Liverpool Galleries 

I give my consent for my daughter/son ______________________ in Review Group_____ 
to attend the trip to Liverpool on Wednesday 12th of February 2025. 
_________________________ parent/guardian  Date ________________ 
Contact no._________________________________ 
Please return this form to Miss Anderson by Wednesday 12th February.  
 


